[image: image2.jpg]St. Mary’s Convent Primary School

Bunscoil Clochar Mhuire 33
Trim, Co. Meath. .TD
Fon: (046)9431919 » Faics: (046)9437942

Riomhphost: marystrim@eircom.net » Website: www.stmarystrim.ie
Uimhir Rolla: 16646 O

e,
- u.ut

Awarded Green Flag
June 2005




3rd November, 2014.

Imlitir 9
A chairde,

Parent/Teacher Meetings

As mentioned in our most recent Imlitir, Parent-Teacher Meetings will take place on Wednesday, November 19th starting at 3.00pm.  Some teachers may arrange meetings before or after school (teachers’ discretion) between 12th November and  19th November, but no earlier than this.  

If you have a genuine need for an appointment, please let the teacher concerned know this by Friday November 7th.  We will try to facilitate all requests.  Please do not apply for a trivial reason, as this may make it impossible to organize.  Those without a specific time request will be issued a time by the teacher.  These meetings are of benefit to your child, yourself and the school.  Please make every effort to attend.  You are asked to switch off your mobile phone for the duration of all meetings.  

Reading Month/Readalong

This month is Reading month and we hope that all pupils will make a special effort to read more.  The Readalong is our annual fundraising venture for our Building Fund.  All pupils have been issued with a sponsorship card which we hope they will place in a prominent place at home and “remind” any visitors what it is about!  Please enter the books read on the card and encourage your children to read as many books as possible, this month.  Please return cards by the end of the month.  If cards have been mislaid, spares can be got from our school secretary, Helen.  

Enrolment Forms for September 2015 are now available from Helen in the office.

Book Grant/Book Rental

At this stage of the year, all Rental and Grant books should be covered.  There may be a spot check in the next few weeks.  Please remind all pupils not to make any markings (even in pencil) as we need to use these books again next year.  

Old Wooden Desks now on sale @ €45 each.  Contact Helen at reception.  Good quality pupils’ tables (€3) and chairs (€5) are also for sale.  

Book Fair 

St Mary’s School annual Book Fair will take place on Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th of November in the school hall.  

The school runs the Book Fair, in conjunction with Antonia’s Bookstore, our local book shop.  Antonia kindly donates 20% of her book sales back to the school in the form of books and resources.

We greatly appreciate your support and, as November is our Reading month, the Book Fair is a great opportunity to encourage reading at home and at school.

The average price per book at the Book Fair is €8 approx. but there will also be a limited number of books on special offer, at a lower price. 

Parents/guardians of children in Junior Infants and Senior Infants need to collect their children from their classes, at their allocated times and bring them to the Book Fair, if they wish them to attend.   

Junior and Senior Infant pupils are invited to bring a teddy with them to the Book Fair as there will be a story reading session in the school hall during their designated times.

Timetable for Book Fair

	TIME
	TUESDAY
NOVEMBER 4th
	WEDNESDAY
NOVEMBER 5th

	9.30-10.00
	Rooms 23, 24 (Lang. Unit) & Room 18 (3rd Class)
	Room 15     (2nd Class)

	10.00-10.30
	Room 20   (4th Class)
	Room 27    (5th Class)

	10.30-11.00
	Room 14   (2nd Class)
	Room 26     (5th Class)

	11.15-11-45
	Room 31   (6th Class)
	Room 10     (1st Class)

	11.45-12.15
	Room 30   (6th Class)
	Room 19     (4th Class)

	1.00-1.30
	Room 16   (3rd Class)
	Rooms 12 &13 (1st Class)

	1.30- 2.30
	Rooms 1, 2, 3 & 4

(with their parents)

Junior Infants
	Rooms 5, 6, 7 & 8

 (with their parents)

Senior Infants

	2.30-3.00
	Room  9     (1st Class)
	Pupils with money from any classes

	3.00-4.00
	Open to the public
	Open to the public


Readalong: Our main annual fundraising event for our School Fund, takes place this month. Sponsorship cards have been given out.  We would encourage all pupils to get involved as it will improve their reading as well as raising funds for our school.  The Board of Management are investigating building a M.U.G.A. (Multi Use Games Area) on the current grass area in our playground.  Due to weather conditions, currently this play space is not in use from Halloween to Easter.  With a M.U.G.A. the pupils can use it all year round.  This will be very costly, so we need to get saving now.  For the moment, the Readalong and Easer Raffle will be the main  B.O.M. fundraising ventures but when costings, grants etc are examined we may need to do something more substantial, the following school year.
Please note that the school does not provide a facility for parents/guardians to phone their children while they are in their class.  If something urgent comes up, please contact me directly.

On Friday next (November 7th) there will be a special assembly performed by Sixth Class to welcome Junior Infants to our school.  All parents/guardians of Junior Infants and Sixth classes are invited to attend at 9.30.
May I again remind parents/guardians that appointments are required in order to speak to teachers.  It is not fair to the other pupils to delay teachers collecting their classes or to interrupt a class that is in progress.  Appointments are welcome outside of class contact time and may be arranged through Helen in the office or by note directly to the teacher.  Thanks.
Mise le meas,
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Community Notices
Action Packed Art & Craft Club commencing in our school on Monday 3rd November. (If your child wishes to join the class next week the cost will be €25. )

Every Monday 3 - 4p.m. 
Room 8 for Senior Infants to 1st Class 
Room 19 for 2nd to 6th class 
Cost €25 for 5 weeks (Family discount apply) 
For further information contact Ms Carr Room 8/Ms Leavy Room 19 
Application Forms available at the office or from the above named teachers.  
Trim Floral Art Club: Gala Christmas  Demonstration with Diane Gallagher,in Trim Castle Hotel at 8pm, Monday 10th November. Christmas ware and craft sales on the night. Donations to Trim Meals on Wheels and Irish Motor Neurone Disease. Admission €12. All welcome.

ZUMBA CLASSES -  Monday 8pm Trim GAA,    Thursday 8.30pm Dance Force Academy

€8.00 per class, Contact : Lorraine 086 8693546






















Dates to Remember


Assembly:	Friday 7th November for Junior Infant and Sixth classes.  All Welcome to attend.


Parent Teacher Meetings: 	Wednesday November 19th


Meitheal:	Every Tuesday morning 9.30-10.30.	


Banna Ceoil: 				Every Tuesday @3pm.


					Second Class finish @ 3.30pm, Third to Sixth finish @ 4pm.


Hallelujah Concert: 			Wednesday 3rd Dec. in Citywest, Dublin (Third Class)


Peace Proms Concert: 		Sunday 1st Feb. in RDS, Dublin (Fourth Class)


First Communion: 			Saturday 23rd May @ 11.00











